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March 5, 2020 
 
 
 
Captain A. J. Singh, Headmaster 
Pinegrove School 
Kothar Road, Subathu – 173-206 
Distt. Solan, HP 
India 
 
Dear Captain Singh, 
 
Please accept this letter as a formal invitation from the William S. Hart School District to 
students and faculty from Pinegrove schools to visit Santa Clarita this coming September and 
October.  As they have with your previous visits, the governing board of the William S. Hart 
Union High School District has recently publicly supported this endeavor and we look forward to 
the educational and cultural exchange that will again occur between our students and those from 
Pinegrove schools.  
 
I can assure you that each member of the Cultural Bridges Committee is committed to providing 
the visiting students a meaningful experience while they are our guests.  The committee believes 
that the experience of interacting in a different culture can have an extremely positive impact on 
the life of students.  With this in mind, the committee is arranging the housing, transportation 
and activities for the Pinegrove students.  Individuals from both College of the Canyons and the 
City of Santa Clarita are helping in making these arrangements.   
 
As with your previous visits, I look forward to working with Pinegrove School to bring students 
from India to Southern California for this extremely worthwhile program.  Our past interactions 
profoundly influenced the worldviews of both the Indian students and the American families and 
students with whom they stayed.  I again anticipate this type of positive outcome. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David N. LeBarron 
Director, Curriculum & Assessment 
The William S. Hart UHSD 


